
BC Timber Sales  
Seaward–tłasta Business Area

INVITATION TO COMMENT – FOREST OPERATIONS MAP

The public is invited to review and comment on BC Timber Sales, 
Seaward–tłasta (BCTS TST) Business Area’s Forest Operations Map #1424. 
The Map shows proposed road construction and cut block development 
under Forest Stewardship Plan #625 within Forest Development Units in 
the North Island-Central Coast Natural Resource District. The Map will be 
valid for the operating period from June 15, 2024 - June 14, 2027. During 
the operating period, the Timber Sales Manager may invite applications 
for Timber Sale Licenses for the harvesting of cut blocks shown on the 
Map and apply for road permits to construct roads shown on the Map.

The Map is available for public review and comment online, at:  
fom.nrs.gov.bc.ca/public/projects.  

The Map is also available for in-person review and comment by 
appointment at the BCTS TST office, Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m.  
to 4:30 p.m., at: 

BC Timber Sales, Seaward–tłasta 
P.O. Box 7000 
2217 Mine Road 
Port McNeill, B.C., V0N 2R0 
Tel: 250 956-5125

Comments will be accepted from May 15 - June 14, 2024. Comments may 
be submitted online at fom.nrs.gov.bc.ca/public/projects, emailed 
to TSTFOM@gov.bc.ca, delivered in-person to the address above 
during business hours, or mailed to the address above to Doug Grant, 
Woodlands Manager.

If you have questions or require assistance, please contact: 
Doug Grant, Woodlands Manager, at 250 956-5125 or 

 TSTFOM@gov.bc.ca.


